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JGR Training 

New enrolments Since Spring, we have enrolled 19 learners onto a 

training programme to complete a Diploma in their occupational 

route.  

Achievements Since Spring, we have had 9 learners achieve their 

Apprenticeship Frameworks. 

 

We were mentioned in the NFTW Press Release 

in June, which showcased our learner’s 

inspirational story while being an Apprentice 

at the Welsh Parliament. Photo of Mahima 

Khan. http://www.jgr.co.uk/2020/06/12/ntfw-

press-release/  

 

 

 

Learner Voice Survey Thank you to our learners who took part in this 

year’s Learner Voice Survey.  We achieved our 80% target response 

rate. 

We continue to review our learners’ feedback and implement new 

ideas to support their learning journey.  

 

Covid-19 We would like to thank all our learners for their continued 

engagement in their learning.  Well done for the achievements you 

have made under these difficult circumstances.  

We have continued to support our learners using a variety on online 

collaboration tools, and Microsoft Teams has been a huge success. 

Stay safe. 

        

        

 

  

Learner of the Season in Spring was 

awarded to Shauna Hitchings at 

CGI.  

Shauna has made excellent 

progress in her course. It has been 

an extremely trying time for 

everyone in light of the Covid- 19 

emergency but Shauna has kept all 

of our scheduled calls, has always 

been engaging and enthusiastic. If 

Shauna is stuck or doesn’t 

understand something she always 

contacts me and we work through 

the issue until she feels confident in 

completing it on her own. I have 

seen Shauna’s confidence and 

ability go from strength to strength 

since becoming her Assessor at 

Christmas time. 

Shauna has had the added stress of 

working from home with a house 

that is undergoing renovations. 

Shauna will be starting her maternity 

leave soon so I would like to wish her 

Congratulations on being our 

learner of the season and the very 

best of luck for her Maternity leave.  
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